Thank you to all the 7th and 8th grade girls who participated in our 2023 track tryouts. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who have been selected to represent Spanish Fort Middle School during the 2023 track season (possible events listed beside each athlete – *limit of 3 events per athlete):  

Alex Kent – 1600/800
Alex Shoemaker – 800
Ali Hollinger – Long Jump
Audrey O’Conner – 1600/800
Cailyn Boykin – Shot Put/Discus
Callie Gaul – 100/200
Callie Wieck – 1600/800
Caroline Gibson – 400
Ella Gaines – 1600/800/long jump
Elyn Nielsen – 400/100/200
Emma Thorsrud – 100/long jump/triple jump
Evelyn Chaffin – 400/200/100
Gabby Riley – 800
Izzy Fry – 800
Jessie Andrus – 1600/800
Kate Peden – 1600
Laila Pate – 1600
Laney Bohning – 1600/800/Triple Jump
Lilly Kate Hughes – 400/100/200
London Tucker – Long Jump/Triple Jump
Maddie Hocker – 800 M
Margaret Dixon – 1600 M
Natalie Maxwell – Discus
Olivia Downey – Shot Put/Discus/Triple Jump
Olivia Hicks – 400/800
Olivia Malozzi – 100/400/200
Samantha Lemoine – 800
Sophia Gress – Shot Put
Zoe Beckham – Shot Put/Discus/Triple Jump 




All team members will meet with Coach Jones during PE on Monday, February 27 to discuss specifics regarding eligibility paperwork, uniform orders, transportation, practices, and meets.  Our first meet of the season will be Thursday, March 23 at Bay Minette.

